
Recap Blessed Trinity Council Meeting 3/14 

 

Bank accounts are being set up for Blessed Trinity 

 

Last worships will be recorded and group pictures will be taken following the service. 

DVDs will be available for purchase at $10.00 each. Please use the signup sheets or contact the 

church offices. 

 

Discussions are taking place with a photographer to take stills of each church and create a book 

for purchase 

 

Southside Brass Band will be at each of the final worships 

 

Tech Team is working on moving office equipment to LoC and setup by cloud services 

 

Lease for LoC has been signed and return to Lehigh.  One year maximum 

 

Discussion in Executive Session on staffing.  In the process of speaking to staff members 

 

New property search committee process amended to: 

Committee passes a recommendation to the Blessed Trinity officers who then view the property 

The officers decide whether to pass it on to full council for approval 

Full council then decides whether to pass it on for congregational vote 

Next Blessed Trinity Council Meeting April 11, 2023 St John’s Windish 

 

 

 


